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OPERATING UPDATE – PEAK SHAFT ORE HOISTING 
RECOMMENCED 

 

Aurelia Metals Limited (“AMI” or the “Company”) provides an operating update on the previously 

reported fault in the Peak Mine shaft. 

 

Shaft hoisting operations at the Peak Mine were halted over the weekend of 21/22 March 2020 to 

investigate a fault that was detected in the conveyance guide system.   

 

Remedial works have been carried out on the guide rope system and normal ore hoisting 

operations have recommenced.  Man-riding operations remain suspended pending further 

investigation, potential remedial works and re-commissioning. 

 

While man-riding remains suspended, the Peak Mine surface decline is being used to transport 

mine workers underground. 

 

 

 

This announcement has been authorised for release to the ASX by the Aurelia Board 
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